COMMUNICATION - C10

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 4, 2021

From: Wichele Simocs [ -

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 12:52 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Opposition to Ozner Corp 9-storey building at Weston and Retreat blvd

We are writing this letter in strong opposition to the proposed 9 storey residential apartment
building at 10131 Weston Road and Retreat Blvd. Official plan amendment file OP.11.011, zoning by-
law amendment file Z.11.042. We have already written an opposition letter to the previous 12 storey
application (Feb 2012) and continue to oppose any high or mid rise building in the area.

It is deeply disturbing to think of such a monstrosity at the end of residential street. In an area of
single family dwellings it is not suitable to erect a 9 storey building. We did not leave the high density
Toronto metropolis to be towered over by apartment buildings. We value the community and values
of the much sought after Vellore Village community and deeply oppose the introduction of any
structure about a 3 storey level.

Please do not approve this amendment.
Regards,
Phil and Michelle Simoes

. Retreat Blvd
Woodbridge, On





